Angelina Abella

From: Frank Ma <frank@pbstbeer.com>
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 11:08 AM
To: Kathleen Diohep; frank@pbst.com
Subject: Re: North Mare Island RFQ

Hi Kathleen:

We need more time to prepare the additional information.
Please allow us for an extension to Oct. 27th to provide the response.
Thank you.

Frank Ma
Pacific Brewery Systems Inc.

On Thu, October 9, 2014 1:47 pm, Kathleen Diohep wrote:

> Mr. Ma:

>

>

> Please find attached a letter requesting additional information on

> your submittal and the staff report summarizing the response to the RFQ.
>

> Thank you again for your interest in Mare Island and your willingness
> to work with us as we undertake a thorough review of the responses.
>

> Please confirm your receipt of this email.

>

>

> Sincerely,

>

>

> Kathleen Diohep

>

>

>

>

> Kathleen Diohep | Economic Development Manager

>

>

> City of Vallejo, California

> 555 Santa Clara Street

> Vallejo, CA 94590

>(707) 553-7283

> kdiohep@ci.vallejo.ca.us ( mailto:msawicki@ci.vallejo.ca.us)
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